
 

1300 420 171 

www.centroassist.com.au 

Centro ASSIST 

ABN 73 052 972 095 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Apache Log4J Utility 

You may be aware of a zero-day exploit for the Apache Log4J utility that was announced on December 9, 

2021 (CVE-2021-44228), resulting in remote code execution (RCE).  

We have reviewed our products and can confirm that the Centro ASSIST platform is not affected. We do 

not use any versions of Log4J in our code base. We have also checked any third-party components and 

found none are vulnerable to this Log4J exploit.  

If you have any questions, please contact us via support@centroassist.com.au  
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